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SHPO File Number:  2021-2099 

 

Project Submitted by: St. Paul Planning and Economic Development 

 

Project Type: Demolition 

 

Project Address: 830 Iglehart Avenue, St. Paul 

 

Date Review Completed: June 16, 2021 
 

 

 

 

This project has been reviewed by the Minnesota SHPO pursuant to the National Historic 

Preservation Act (36CFR800), the Minnesota Historic Sites Act, and the Minnesota Field 

Archaeology Act, as applicable.  There are no reported historic or archaeological resources 

in the project area, and we feel that the probability of any unreported properties is low.  

Therefore, based on available information, we conclude that no historic properties eligible 

for or listed on the National Register of Historic Places will be affected by this project. If you 

have any questions, contact the Environmental Review staff at leslie.coburn@state.mn.us. 

        
___________________________________________________      

Sarah Beimers          
Manager, Environmental Review Program 

 



6/3/21


